
From: Allan Moskowitz <amoskowitz@amoskowitzlaw.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2023 3:12 PM 
To: Joseph Szczesny <Joseph.Szczesny@fcc.gov> 
Cc: Chuck Leavens <chuck@leavens.net> 
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]: WZUM(AM), FI 68903, Braddock, PA Request for Special Temporary Authority 
 

 
Hi Joe: 
 
This to officially request that you reissue BZ-20180829ABH to  
 

1. Remove all the incorrect critical hours information (since there is no 
critical hours pattern for this station) and 

2. That you add the ground system information that is missing; a standard 
120 radials, 2 deg apart for a 360 deg distribution from the base of the 
tower. 

 
If you need additional information, please let me now. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Allan 
 
2Allan G. Moskowitz, Esq.* 
10845 Tuckahoe Way 
N. Potomac, Maryland 20878 
301.908.4165  T 
AMoskowitz@amoskowitzlaw.com 
 
*Member DC Bar. Not licensed to practice in MD. 
 

mailto:AMoskowitz@amoskowitzlaw.com

